Brandon Krizanovic

#278444 | March 17, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

I don’t support this amendment; I live just down the street from the new “village” going in at the top
of Richmond and right across the street and on the surrounding blocks there’s just squalor intruding
on residential streets with tents, broken RVs and garbage. Passing this will just further exacerbate the
issue and drive more homeless into residential areas where tax paying residents live and are affected
daily.
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